
 

Principal Weekly Message –November 9, 2018 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under PARENTS. 

1. All WCPSS schools will be closed on Monday, November 12th, 2018 to celebrate Veteran’s Day. 
2.  We are close to our Fun Run goal of $18,000. You can still donate online at 

https://pledgestar.com/lakemyra/. Thank you to all the parent who volunteered and supported 
this awesome event. Our PTA goes above and beyond to support our school. 

3. Square 1 Art Order Deadline is November 21st. To guarantee that items are received prior to the 
holiday track out all orders must be turned in by this date. 

4. Thursday, November 15, from 6:00-7:30 pm is a Parent Curriculum Event. Be a part of how your 
child is learning literacy and math strategies. You will come away knowing how to support your 
child at home with homework. Please join us in this great evening of learning. 

5. Have a great holiday weekend. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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